
THE EPISCOPAL DIOCESE OF FORT WORTH 
The Rt. Rev. Jack L. Iker, D.D., Bishop of Fort Worth 

Dr. Michael Lively and Choir 
St. Peter and St. Paul Anglican Church 
3900 Morris Lane 
Arlington, TX 76016 

Dear Dr. Lively and Choir, 

November 18, 2015 

The following resolution was joyfully and unanimously adopted at our most recent Diocesan 
Convention meeting on November 13-14, 2015, held at St. Peter and St. Paul Anglican Church in 

Arlington. 

WHEREAS, the Opening Eucharist of this Convention was greatly beautified by the music provided by 
the choir of St. Peter & St. Paul, Fort Worth, TX, Music Director and Organist, Dr. Michael Lively, 

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED, that this 33'd Annual Convention expresses its appreciation to the choir 

of The Church of St. Peter and St. Paul, Music Director and Organist, Dr. Michael Lively, for the 
melodious and moving music contributed to our Opening Eucharist. 

Yours in Christ, 

The Rev. Christopher Cantrell, SSC 
Secretary to Convention 

2900 Alemeda, Fort Worth, TX 76108 phone 817.244.2885 fax 817.244.3363 www.IWepiscopal.org contact.diocese@fWepiscopal.org 

"Equipping the saints for ministry" 


